

November 30, 2011

Gar and Lara Truppelli Lake Chalet Seafood Bar & Grill 1520 Lakeside Drive Oakland, CA 94612

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Truppelli:

As both a neighbor and a member of Oakland's Measure DD Community Coalition, I would like to compliment you on the current appearance of the landscaping outside the Lake Chalet restaurant. We know that daylilies offer lots of maintenance challenges and the weeds were very happy growing there, but, as a result of your efforts, the area looks fabulous.

The Coalition discusses Lake Merritt landscape maintenance at nearly every meeting and might have some suggestions for your area in the future, but for now we simply want to acknowledge that your efforts are very much appreciated.

On behalf of the Measure DD Community Coalition, we thank you and your staff and wish you all a very happy and successful holiday season.

Sincerely,

Barbara Schaaf on behalf of Measure DD Community Coalition